From: Michael Schaller

To: Mercedes Segura
Subject: FW: Cypress Point EIR
Date: Wednesday, September 13, 2023 8:37:33 AM

From: Doug Laughlin <douglaughlin3@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 3:40 PM

To: Michael Schaller <mschaller@smcgov.org>; Ray Mueller <rmueller@smcgov.org>
Subject: Fwd: Cypress Point EIR

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Doug Laughlin <douglaughlin3@gmail.com>
Date: September 12, 2023 at 3:33:12 PM PDT

To: planningprojects@smcgov.org

Subject: Cypress Point EIR

San Mateo County Planning Commission

| am writing this comment in opposition to the proposed Cypress pointe affordable
housing development. | have been in support of all the concerns Midcoast ECO has
brought to you, today, in regards to the draft EIR. Until significant improvements to the
draft plan are made, | will continue to oppose this poorly planned location for
affordable housing. Thank you.

Doug Laughlin
746 Sierra St.
Moss Beach, Ca. 94038

Sent from my iPad
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